
 

 
 

 

 

           

          Notification No.: PMEX/MKT, BD&CSS/2020/33                                                                               June 30, 2020 

SECP Webinar on Revamping the Securities Act 2015 & Futures Market Act 2016 

 

All market participants are hereby informed that the Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan (SECP) shall 

be holding a Webinar on Revamping the Securities Act, 2015 and Futures Market Act, 2016 on July 14, 2020 from 

2:30 pm to 4:30 pm to engage stakeholders for obtaining suggestions.  

 

Please find attached herewith relevant Brochure and General Invitation. Participants may register for the Webinar by 

using the following link:  

  

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_x1k6MhZcTl68EI0k7OofSg 

 

For further information and assistance, please feel free to contact our Customer Support Services by phone on 111-

11-PMEX (7639) or by email at support@pmex.com.pk. 

 

Best regards,  

 
 

Syed Najam Ali 

Deputy General Manager  

Marketing, Business Development  

& Customer Support Services  
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